
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Car vs ATV Traffic Fatality 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 5, 2020 
 

(Edisto Island, SC) This afternoon, around 2:00, Charleston County deputies responded 
to a traffic collision on Mary Seabrook Road near Cypress Bottom Road.  A male 
traveling on an all-terrain vehicle (ATV) collided into a motor vehicle also traveling on 
the roadway.  The operator of the ATV was not wearing protective safety equipment and 
suffered fatal injuries from the collision.  The driver of the vehicle did not report any 
injuries.  Traffic deputies are investigating the collision.    
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